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Editor: 

I agree with the obvious heartfelt letter by Robert Wayne published in the Observer July 25 
entitled “Coun. Thapar is not the problem.” 

When I read the rebuttal by Mike Wright in the Aug. 1 Observer Feedback, like me, he obviously 
got the gist of Mr. Wayne’s article. 

However, Mike is the one with the buried head. 

If anyone fits the description of the old saying “None are so blind as those who will not see,” it has 
to be Mike Wright. 

I also agree with Carol Sawry’s remark in the same edition of the Observer that Quesnel needs a 
dialysis unit. 

It is also a fact the money wasted by the mayor and apparently the council excluding Coun. Thapar, 
in just this past while would go a long way in purchasing one. Stay tuned. 

Ken Mooney 

Quesnel 


